
PAVING NOTICE

CONTACT
Ryan Carter, Ryan.Carter@seattle.gov  
Paul Pablo, Paulino.Pablo@seattle.gov  
www.seattle.gov/transportation
For interpretation services, please call (206) 733-9990 

21st Ave SW from SW Dawson St to 22nd Ave SW
22nd Ave SW/23rd Ave SW between 21st Ave SW & SW Oregon St

Thursday, April 4th - Sunday, April 14th  
8 AM – 5 PM

*Weather permitting   
 SDOT will remove and repave the top 2 inches of the street at the locations listed above.
 Parking will be restricted.  

o 72 hours before the work starts and parking restrictions begin, “NO PARKING” 
signs will be placed on the street.

 21st Ave SW from SW Dawson St to 22nd Ave SW
o Tree limb pruning is scheduled for Thursday and Friday, April 4th & 5th. 
o Paving is scheduled for Monday, April 8th – Wednesday, April 10th.

 22nd Ave SW/23rd Ave SW between 21st Ave SW & SW Oregon St
o Paving is scheduled for Thursday, April 11th – Sunday, April 14th.

 Traffic will be reduced to a single lane during work hours every workday.
o The single lane will alternate between northbound and southbound traffic.
o Flaggers will assist with traffic flow.
o The road will be fully opened during non-work hours.

 Driveway accesses within project areas will be CLOSED during work hours (8 AM – 5 PM). 
o The paving crew will facilitate driveway access to the extent possible, but there may be delays of 

up to one hour to let equipment clear or to let new asphalt cool down enough to accept traffic 
loads.

o Driveway approaches will be fully open during non-working hours.
 The 22nd Ave SW cul-de-sac east of 23rd Ave SW will be CLOSED during work hours (8 AM – 5 PM) 

Thursday, April 11th – Sunday, April 14th.
o The paving crew will facilitate street access to the extent possible, but there may be delays of up 

to one hour to let equipment clear or to let new asphalt cool down enough to accept traffic loads.
o The street will be fully open during non-working hours.

 Bus stops within project areas will be CLOSED during work hours. 
 Sidewalk access will not be impacted.

       Thank you for your cooperation!
This project is part of SDOT’s Arterial Major Maintenance (AMM) program, 

which is funded by the Move Seattle Levy.
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